

SEASON'S GREETINGS! FROM ANG WEI NENG

Dear residents of Nanyang,

As we enter the New Year, I am thankful of the headway we have made in our fight against COVID-19. COVID-19 has been painful for all of us but we will not give up. Our next chapter will be about how we overcome the challenges to forge a stronger Nanyang together.

At our National Day food distribution exercise, I joined over 100 volunteers to deliver more than 10,000 donated food items to 1,000 beneficiaries. It is heartwarming to see how the pandemic has brought out the best in us, and this spirit of community is truly the heart of Nanyang.

With the conclusion of the first phase of the Neighbourhood Renewal Programme at Jurong West St 81, residents can now enjoy new facilities like linkways, drop-off points, playgrounds and more. These facilities would greatly improve accessibility as well as quality of life for the area. I will continue to push for such programmes at other applicable estates in Nanyang.

In parliament, I spoke about the inclusivity of CDC e-vouchers for less digital-savvy Singaporeans, and onboarding heartland merchants and stallholders in coffeeshops to maximise the benefits of these vouchers. I am glad that MCCY has dedicated avenues to assist those who need help. Here in Nanyang, we also have a Beta Trial initiative to help GovTech refine their e-voucher system.

If you have any feedback, comments or suggestions, please send them over to me at angweineng.nanyang@gmail.com. Once again, I wish everyone abundant blessings this Christmas, and a safe and fruitful 2022!





National Day Food Distribution Initiative



New Playground under NRP at Jurong West Park